
Dear Bright Beginnings Families,

It is with a heavy heart that I have to tell you that due to a new proclamation 
made by Governor Inslee I feel that we cannot remain open, despite our 
last communication with you on Friday. We will be assembling packets for 
each student to finish out our March curriculum. They will be available for 
you to pick up tomorrow from 9-12. This closure will remain in effect at least 
until the end of our Spring Break, April 5. We will continue to listen to our 
civil leaders to hear when it is safe to resume school.
I know that right now so many things are up in air and there are a lot of 
unknowns. However, I do know who is in control and that is God, our 
Heavenly Father. A verse that has brought me comfort is "Whenever my 
busy thoughts were out of control the soothing comfort of Your presence 
calmed me down and overwhelmed me with delight" Psalm 94:19. God is 
always present with us. He has us and we can find peace in knowing that.
If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 360-895-3643 or 
email at brightbeginningspreschool7070@gmail.com

—Tenisha Stephens
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